
LVG Spotlight 
 
Over the next few months, we’ll 
continue introducing you all to some 
of our wonderful tutors and 
volunteers, both long-serving and 
new!  
 
Norm Knight is a retired aerospace 
engineer who has worked as a 
contractor to NASA and the 
Department of Defense (DoD), as a 
tenured professor in aerospace 
engineering, and as a NASA civil servant. He fully retired in 2018 and 

occasionally does some consulting in structural mechanics.   
 

In my work I needed to be able to communicate, verbally 
and in writing, and also to be able to apply math and 
computational models to solve challenging problems. In 
my experience, many folks are afraid of math, but yet 
they use it every day without even realizing it. Once 
that connection is made, it is not as frightening and can 
be mastered.  I have done GED tutoring in math, 
science, and English within the community and, when 
approved, for those incarcerated. 
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Math! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
A phone company charges $2 for the first five minutes of a 
phone call and 30 cents per minute thereafter. If Bill makes 
a phone call that lasts 25 minutes, what will be the total 
cost of the phone call? 
 
$8.00 
$8.50 
$9.00 
$9.50 
 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 6/7! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - May Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 


